
  
 

Renegade Roundup 

More on Coronovirus – Video Message March 3, 2020 
  
Dear Colleagues: 
  

  

An update to my last message on the preparation the BC team is doing in the event of a 
community instance of the coronavirus. 

  

#1. Our main message at this time continues to be the same.   Please stay at home if you 
are sick and wash your hands frequently and correctly. 

Here is a 4:41-minute video message from Steven Holmes, Samantha Pulido, Cindy 
Collier and me.  Thank you Manny de Los Santos, Monica Scott, and Nicky Damania for 
helping us pull this together. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EM2y-oom4G8&feature=youtu.be 
  

  

#2. Our Incident Command Team has been activated and they are in the process of 
refining our emergency protocol.  Key members are in daily communication with the 
county emergency personnel.  

That’s all for now. 
Until next time. 
  
With much Renegade Pride and Collegiality, 
  
sonya 
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